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1. Current developments

• Pandemic: Travels are possible again, more applications are
being received.

• University politics: A university-wide survey of the funding 
situation of doctoral students is currently underway.

• The presidium has established a strategy group on early 
career researchers.



1. Current developments

• Pandemic: Still no return to face-to-face; the situation next
winter semester is not yet clear. Currently COVID-19 3-level-
system: level 0

• University politics: Current survey on happiness of doctoral
candidates at all grad schools

• New Research Training Group RTG 2636 Form-meaning
mismatches



2. Qualification Programme

Review

The courses take place again mainly in presence. An English-
language course on good scientific practice will take place in 
November.

Upcoming Courses (currently on summer break)

- Good scienfitic practice-Workshops (German: September 13; 
English: November 8)

- Online-Schreibgruppe (German), October and November



3. Alumni

Events in the past year

On February 3, 2022, we hosted historian Christian Wachter, who is 
currently working as a research assistant at SMNG after completing his 
PhD in Medieval and Modern History. Christian reported mainly on his 
experiences in the transition from the final phase of the dissertation 
to the beginning of the postdoc phase.

Upcoming event

On July 6, 2022, we welcome the Germanist Kai Matuszkiewicz, who is 
currently a postdoctoral researcher and scientific coordinator of the 
media studies open access repository at the Institute for Media 
Studies at Philipps-Universität Marburg. He is also active as a journalist 
in various media. 



4. Funding and Qualification





5. GSGG Backstage

• Still ongoing: Establishing a modern technical infrastructure 
for all formal needs continues



6. Prospects

• In September, a day excursion will take place to the medieval 
town of Hannoversch-Münden. An English-language guided 
tour of the town will be offered on site.

• The day of the GSGG will take place on November 3, as every 
two years, members of the International Scientific Advisory 
Board will also be guests.



Thank you for your kind attention!

Questions, suggestions, criticism?



Report of the outgoing PhD student representatives



2nd meeting

(according to § 37 para. 2 of the basic regulations of our university)

Election of the delegates of the doctoral students in the executive 
board


